
 

 

 

 

  

July 8, 2024 
 
Dear Neighbours of Bannockburn Public School: 

Re-opening of Toronto District School Board’s            
École Bannockburn Public School: September 2024 

Dear Neighbours of Bannockburn Public School,  

We are excited to announce the reopening of École Bannockburn 
Public School, located at 12 Bannockburn Avenue, on September 3, 
2024. This newly renovated building will become the Toronto District 
School Board’s sixth French Immersion Centre with French Immersion classes only.  

Beginning in the 2024-2025 school year, there will be classes from Junior Kindergarten to Grade 3. Each 
year after there will be one grade added so that by September 2027 École Bannockburn Public School will 
welcome students from Junior Kindergarten to Grade 6.  

Improvements of the school building and school grounds are set to be completed mid-August. At this time, 
furniture will be delivered and assembled and the kindergarten play equipment will be ready for 
September opening.  

In September, we welcome you to enjoy the improved school grounds on the weekends and after 6pm on 
school days. Please remember, dogs are not allowed at any time. 
 
On the reverse side of this letter, you will see a site plan for École Bannockburn Public School. Students 
will be encouraged to walk, wheel or take a school bus whenever possible. Please note, the Drop-off and 
Pick-up area on Kelso Avenue shown with the red, dashed line on the plan allows for drop-off or pick-up in 
the school driveway.  The area in front of the school on Bannockburn Avenue is a bus loading area and 
parents are strongly encouraged not to park there.  
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and support as everyone transitions back to the site. Stay well. 
 
Sincerely, 
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École Bannockburn Public School Site Plan 

 

 

 

If you ever notice anything at the school that concerns you, please call the TDSB Security Call 
Centre (416) 395-4620 and/or the Toronto Police non-emergency line 2222.-808-416  


